Miniwakan News

Special Education Rights – Getting Your Child the Services Needed
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A student has a traumatic brain injury as a result of a car accident. He is told that he cannot return to his local school because “we are not prepared to handle students with disabilities.”

Parents are told that they must pay for their child’s evaluation for special education because “you are a two-parent family, you make enough money and we serve a lot of low-income families on this reservation who need help.”

A student with a traumatic brain injury returns to school and sits in the corner of the classroom with nothing to do. When the parent complains, she is told that she should send her child to a special school where they know how to deal with him.

All of the above have actually happened and what do all of these real-life examples have in common? They are illegal!  Your child has a right to a free, appropriate public education.

Dr. Longie has decided that, based on the feedback we have been receiving, there is a great need for more information to be provided to parents on their  children’s rights in Special Education. Over the past few weeks he has given presentations at the Mandan, Hidatsa, Arikara Nation, Turtle Mountain and Spirit Lake.

If you’d like to meet with Dr. Longie, feel free to email him at erictsev@spiritlakeconsulting.com or call (701) 351-2175 to discuss offering a special education rights workshop.

Attendance is FREE thanks to a RUSH award from the National Institute on Disability and Rehabilitation Research.

Participants who complete a pre- and post-test and the whole three-hour workshop will receive a $25 stipend.

	PLEASE JOIN US AND HEAR ABOUT OUR LATEST RESEARCH FINDINGS

	

	Friday, December 14, 2007, the National Center for the Dissemination of Disability Research (NCDDR) (NCDDR) will host a webcast entitled "Research and Dissemination in Indian Country: Indianonish, Email, and Other Surprises." The webcast is presented in collaboration with the Independent Living Research Utilization (ILRU) program.

Dr. AnnMaria De Mars and Dr. Erich Longie of Spirit Lake Consulting, Inc. are the featured presenters. The 90-minute webcast will begin at 3:00pm Eastern; 2:00pm Central; 1:00pm Mountain; 12:00pm Pacific; 11:00am Alaska; 9:00am Hawaii.

Register for the Webcast: http://vovici.com/wsb.dll/s/12291g2e606
Please visit this site ahead of time to test and ensure your computer is configured and updated to participate in the webcast. For instructions on how to access a webcast visit: http://www.ilru.org/html/training/webcasts/instructions.html
For technical assistance, please check out the FAQs at: http://www.ilru.org/html/training/webcasts/FAQ.html. You may also call 713-520-0232 (v/tty).

After the webcast, visit the ILRU Archives: http://www.ilru.org/html/training/webcasts/archive/index.html
If you would like to send questions before or during the webcast, please email your queries.

About the Webcast This three-part presentation focuses first on false assumptions and cultural differences that prevent effective research and dissemination on Indian reservations. The second part of the presentation discusses modifications to typical research designs to effectively work on Indian reservations. The third part summarizes the research by Spirit Lake Consulting on the means by which individuals with disabilities and their families obtain information.
NCDDR Webcast page: http://www.ncddr.org/webcasts/webcast9.html
This webcast is supported through the National Center for the Dissemination of Disability Research (NCDDR), which is funded by the National Institute on Disability and Rehabilitation Research (NIDRR), part of the U.S. Department of Education, and is supported in part by ILRU. The opinions and views expressed are those of the presenters and no endorsement by the funding agency should be inferred.

We hope you will join us on Friday, December 14, 2007!

	NIDRR Project Number: H133A060028

Questions or comments should be directed to: Joann Starks
National Center for the Dissemination of Disability Research (NCDDR) Southwest Educational Development Laboratory  211 E. 7th St., Suite 200 Austin, TX 78701-3253  Phone: 800-266-1832 Fax: 512-476-2286 E-mail: ncddr@sedl.org


